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7. SINIFLAR İNGİLİZCE-YAZARLIK ve YAZMA BECERİLERİ PROJE KONUSU 
2020 – 2021 ACADEMIC YEAR 7th GRADE ENGLISH-WRITING PROJECT TOPIC 

 

IT’S A DIGITAL WORLD! 

The importance of technology in today’s world is 

undeniable. Technology has brought advancement in 

every field from agriculture to education, medicine to 

engineering. If you support the idea that technology has 

made our lives easier and faster this project is for you!  

Don’t forget, you will be in contact with your teacher at all 

stages of the project to make sure your work is at acceptable standards. 

STEP 1: Make a list of technological devices you use in your daily life.  

STEP 2: Design a questionnaire that asks pupils in your class the top five applications 

they use in their daily life and how these applications have made their life easier. Try out 

your questionnaire and put your findings into a chart, graph or a diagram using Google 

Sheets. 

STEP 3: Write a persuasive paragraph about its importance and usefulness using 

Google Docs. 

STEP 4: Watch the TED Talk titled ‘Technology – a tool for good or evil’ by Darlene 

DAMM (2017) and write an opinion paragraph about the topic. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5loyhig6AR8 

STEP 5: Make a collage or a drawing showing how technology has advanced 

throughout history using Google slide and Google docs. 

STEP 6: Write a compare/contrast paragraph about your collage/drawing. 

STEP 7: Turn all your work into a presentation with Google Slides.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5loyhig6AR8


 

The following rubric is for the persuasive and opinion paragraphs. 

 

 

 

 

 

CATEGORY EXCELLENT GOOD AVERAGE BELOW AVERAGE POINTS 

Topic Sentence 

 

-Main Idea: fact or 
opinion on a subject 

 

Topic sentence is very 
clear and  well 
developed. It 

introduces the subject 
and states the main 
idea about the topic. 

3 pts. 

Topic sentence is 
clear and developed 
enough to state the 
main idea about the 

topic. 

2.5 pts. 

Topic sentence 
introduces the 

subject but needs 
improvement. 

2 pts. 

There is no topic 
sentence to introduce 

the subject. 

1 pt. 

 

Supporting Detail 
Sentences 

- reasons 

- examples 

- facts 

- figures 

 

The supporting detail 
sentences are  fully 

developed  and 
logically arranged. 
They contain many 
specific details and 

examples and they flow 
smoothly.There are no 
irrelevant sentences. 

3 pts. 

The supporting 
detail sentences are   
developed  and they 

contain a few 
specific details and 

examples. There are 
no irrelevant 

sentences. 

2.5 pts. 

The supporting 
detail sentences are   

adequately 
developed  but 
there are not 

enough details and 
examples. There 

may be also one or 
two  irrelevant 

sentences. 

2 pts. 

The supporting detail 
sentences are   

underdeveloped,  the  
details and examples 
are not satisfactory.  
There are also some   
irrelevant sentences. 

1 pt. 

 

Concluding 
Sentence 

(Closing Sentence) 

 

Conclusion sums up the 
main points and 

restates the main idea 
in an effective way. 

3 pts. 

Conclusion sums up 
the main points and  

restates the main 
idea. 

2.5 pts. 

Conclusion fails to 
restate the main 

idea. 

2 pts. 

There is no  
conclusion sentence. 

1 pt. 

 

Conjunctions and 
Transitional 

Signals 

 

Correctly placed, 
widely and well-used 
transitional signals to 

provide coherence and 
unity. 

3 pts. 

Well-used 
transitional signals 
provide coherence 

and unity. 

2.5 pts. 

The usage of 
conjunctions and 

the signals need to 
be improved. 

2 pts. 

There are neither 
transitional signals 
nor conjunctions. 

1 pt. 

 

Mechanics and Use 
of English 

 

 

Paragraph is free from 
error. 

3 pts. 

Paragraph has a 
minor mistake or 

two. 

2.5 pts. 

Paragraph has 1 or 
2  errors. 

2 pts. 

Paragraph has more 
than 2 errors. 

1 pt. 

 



 

 

The following rubric is for the compare/contrast paragraph. 

CATEGORY 
EXCELLENT 

 
GOOD 

 
AVERAGE 

 
NEEDS WORK POINTS 

INFORMATION 
and/or visuals 

PROVIDED: 

Student has chosen 
key/relevant items 
to compare and 
contrast. 

5 pts 

 
Student has 
chosen 
appropriate items 
to compare and 
contrast. 

4 pts 
 

Items chosen for 
compare and contrast 

are only average. 
3 pts 

Items chosen to 
present are weak or 

inappropriate. 
2 pts. 

 

ORGANIZATION 
 

 
Student has used an 

approved method 
well for comparing 

and contrasting 
items.  (whole to 

whole, 
similarities/differen
ces, point-to-point) 

4 pts 
 

Student uses an 
approved method 

fairly well. 
3 pts 

Student’s choice of 
comparison/contrast 
strategy is awkward 

or confusing. 
2 pts 

Student’s method of 
compare/contrast is 
unrecognizable and 

is very confusing 
1 pt. 

 

GRAMMAR: 
 

 
Writing exhibits  

strong adherence to 
grammar rules, use 

of interesting 
sentence structures 

as well as an 
excellent use of 

vocabulary. 
3 pts. 

 

Writing in general, 
exhibits adherence 
to good grammar 

practices and good 
use of vocabulary.  
Only a couple of 

mistakes are 
made. 
2 pts. 

 
The writing has a 

number of 
grammatical 

mistakes. Writing 
fails to keep the 

interest of the reader 
due to overuse of 
simple structures. 

1.5 pts. 

Writing clearly is 
below the 7th grade 

standard.  
Numerous mistakes 

have been made. 
1 pt. 

 

WRITING 
CONVENTIONS: 

 

 
All the writing is 

done using complete 
sentences. Practices 
of capitalization and 

punctuation are 
correct throughout 

3 pts. 
 

Most of the writing 
is done in 
complete 

sentences. Most of 
the capitalization 
and punctuation 

are correct. 
2 pts. 

Some of the writing is 
done in complete 

sentences.  Some of 
the capitalization and 

punctuation are 
correct. 
1.5 pts. 

There are a lot of 
incomplete 

sentences as well as 
capitalization and 

punctuation errors. 
 

1 pt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

The following rubric is for the presentation. 

CATEGORY Excellent Good Average Below average Unsatisfactory Points 

The student 
was ready for 

the 
presentation 

 
 

The student was 
completely 

prepared, and it 
was obvious that 
he/she used the 

time given for 
preparation 
effectively. 

4 pts. 

The student 
seemed pretty 
prepared but 

might have used 
the preparation 

period more 
effectively. 

3 pts. 

The student was 
somewhat 

prepared, but it 
was clear that 

the presentation 
period was not 

used very 
effectively. 

2 pts. 

The student did 
not seem 

prepared to 
present at all. 

1 pt. 

The student did 
not present. 

0 pt. 
 

The student 
understood 

the topic and 
explained it 

well 
 

The student 
showed a full 

understanding of 
the topic and 
gave detailed, 

interesting and 
relevant 

information. 
4 pts. 

The student 
showed a good 

understanding of 
the topic. All parts 

were complete. 
3 pts. 

The student 
showed a good 

understanding of 
some parts of 

the topic. 
2 pts. 

The student did 
not seem to 

understand the 
topic very well; 

most of the ideas 
presented were 

not relevant. 
1 pt. 

The student did 
not do the 

project. 
0 pt. 

 

The student 
used 

appropriate 
vocabulary 

and sentence 
structure 

 

The student used 
appropriate 

vocabulary and 
sentence 
structure. 

4 pts. 

The student used 
some vocabulary 
appropriate, but 

some words were 
repetitive or 

some sentences 
were simple. 

3 pts. 

Simple sentence 
structure and/or 

repetitive 
vocabulary were 

used by the 
presenter. 

2 pts. 

Sentence 
structure and/or 
vocabulary used 
were either very 

simple or not 
understood by 
the presenter. 

1 pt. 

No effort was 
made. 
0 pt. 

 

The visuals 
were effective 
and relevant 
to the topic. 
Technology 

was efficiently 
used 

 

All visuals were 
effective and 

relevant to the 
topic. 
3 pts. 

Most of the 
visuals were 
effective and 

relevant to the 
topic. 
2 pts. 

Some of the 
visuals were 
effective and 

relevant to the 
topic. 
1 pt. 

The visuals were 
not effective 

and/or relevant 
to the topic. 

0.5 pt. 

There were no 
visuals. 

0 pt. 
 

Posture and 
Eye Contact 

 

The student 
looked relaxed 
and confident. 

Established eye 
contact with 

everyone in the 
room during the 

presentation. 
3 pts. 

The student 
established eye 

contact with 
everyone in the 
room during the 
presentation but 

did not seem very 
confident. 

2 pts. 

The student 
sometimes 

established eye 
contact. 

However, most 
of the time 
looked at 

his/her note 
cards or the 
power point 

screen. 
1 pt. 

 

The student read 
from his/her note 

cards and/or 
from the power 

point screen 
during the entire 

presentation. 
0.5 pt. 

Little or no 
effort. 
0 pt. 

 

Time-Limit 
 

Presentation was 
10 minutes long. 

2 pt. 

Presentation was 
either slightly 

longer or shorter 
than ten minutes. 

1.5 pts. 

Presentation 
was a bit short. 

1 pt. 

Presentation was 
too short. 

0.5 pt. 

The 
presentation 

was less than 1 
minute. 

0 pt. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

FOREIGN LANGUAGES DEPARTMENT 
HOMEWORK PROJECT EVALUATION SHEET 

       
 
 
 
STUDENT’S 
Name : .............................. 
Class : ....................... 
Number : ....................... 
 
DATE : ..................... 
 
STUDENT’S SIGNATURE: 
……..…….......... 
 
 
 
DUE DATE      : ……… 2021 OR ………. , 2021 
 

 
 
TEACHER’S      

 STUDENT’S TOTAL POINT     : ................. 
Name: ........................................................ 
 
Signature: ........................................................ 
 

 

LESSON  

SUBJECT  

DRAFT CHECK ……… , 2020 OR ……… , 2021 

Date:   

Comments:  

NO EVALUATION CRITERIA 
TOTAL  

PTS 
STS  
PTS 

COMMENTS 

 
1 
 

Designing a questionnaire 
and creating a 
chart/graph/diagram 

15 

  

2 Persuasive paragraph 15 
  

 
3 
 

Opinion Paragraph 15 

  

4 Drawing / Collage 5   

5 
Compare/contrast 
paragraph 

15 
  

6 Presentation 20   

7 Draft Check 10   

8 Punctuality 5   
 

 
TOTAL 

 
100 

  


